IT'S TIME FOR THE ANNUAL MEETING!

Saturday, October 4, 2025

Sophie's Kitchen at Jake's Spoon Restaurant, Wickenburg Ranch

3430 Club Terrace Way, Wickenburg, Arizona

As in the past, we will have this meeting in person OR on Zoom. Login information will be sent by email prior to the meeting.

For those attending in person: 11:00am social; 12:00 noon lunch;

Annual Meeting will follow lunch, about 12:45pm.

Lunch will be a choice of one of three entrees: AZ Roadhouse Burger with all the fixings; OR Chicken Salad Croissant; OR Classic Cobb Salad. For the Croissant or Burger, please select a side (fries, side salad, pasta salad or fruit). A selection of cheesecake for dessert is also included. There will be a bar available for additional adult beverage purchase options. The cost of the lunch will be \$20 per person, and exact change (cash, check or Zelle to Id2022lasdamas@yahoo.com) would be greatly appreciated.

RSVP WITH YOUR ENTRÉE AND SIDE CHOICE no later than September 22ND to:

Gina Luedke (gina.luedke@gmail.com or 970-618-3658).

Dues will also be collected at the door if you have not already paid (dues notice included in this packet), so please bring cash, check or make a Zelle payment of \$60 (sent to: id2022|asdamas@yahoo.com. Please also bring your signed waivers for the new season and copies will be available to sign at the door. The new waiver is also included in this packet.

As is traditional each year, there will be a changeover in the Board announced at the meeting, and your electronic vote (OR your paper ballot submitted at check-in) will be tallied right before the meeting starts. Please remember that only Regular and Life Members may vote. You have already received the Board candidate bios and there is a paper ballot included in this packet.

If you have been on a committee and have expenses to submit, please give those to Mary Kanaga, our Treasurer, by 9/30/25. These should be sent to her at marykanaga@yahoo.com.

As always, please feel free to contact me or any member of the Board with any questions.

We hope to see many of you at this meeting, catching up after the long summer months and sharing plans for great riding in the new season.